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City Council Regular Meeting 

 

DEPARTMENT:  Development Services 

FROM: Michelle McCullough, P.E., CFM, Deputy Director of Development 
Services/City Engineer 

MEETING: July 22, 2024 

  

SUBJECT:  

Receive a report, hold a discussion and provide staff direction regarding Low Water Crossings. 
(Staff Contact: Michelle McCullough, Deputy Director of Development Services/City Engineer)                                                                                         

SUMMARY:  

In June 2024, City Council requested a report on low water crossings in Burleson.  

This presentation provides a definition of low water crossing, a high-level overview of the four low 

water crossings in Burleson, and provides a list of other flood-prone areas. The report also 

includes a summary of existing, pending, and longer-term options for enhancing each of the low 

water crossing locations.  

A short-term solution for the SE Tarrant Ave low water crossing may be a grant from the Texas 

Water Development Board to add safety improvements such as flashing lights and additional 

signs. Staff anticipates notification in late August 2024. The grant application also includes safety 

improvements for three additional locations and may require local matching funds.  

RECOMMENDATION:  

N/A 

PRIOR ACTION/INPUT (Council, Boards, Citizens): 

N/A 

REFERENCE: 

N/A 
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FISCAL IMPACT: 

N/A 

STAFF CONTACT: 

Michelle McCullough, P.E. CFM 
Deputy Director of Development Services 
mmccullough@burlesontx.com 
817-426-9616 
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